
Repudiation notice of any form

of oppression/segregation/

prejudice for the reason of

gender, race, sexual orientation and against 
minorities in general

Since its  first  term in charge,  the current  Committee of  the Brazilian Logic  Society has  made
several efforts for supporting effective actions to increase plurality, diversity, and inclusion in the
Brazilian community of logicians.

Seeking to remain strictly coherent with such initiatives, we hereby publicly declare our repudiation
of any prejudicious, excluding, segregationist, hypersexualizing and/or objectifying attitude. All of
our communal actions are grounded upon the ideals of plurality of ideas and respect for diversity in
general, whether in relation to groups, gender, ethnicity or beliefs. We believe this very Society is
grounded upon the same principles.
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